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Welcome to the Northwest Exterminating Family! 

 

We are excited to finally share the news that the incredible team you know and love will be serving you 

as Northwest Exterminating moving forward!   

We are thankful for the extraordinary teammates who embody the service standard and care you deserve, 

as we know it’s the people who make the difference! We know how intentional you are in choosing your 

service providers and that trust is earned. We look forward to earning your trust with the same team and 

dedication to service, now as Northwest Exterminating.   

Northwest Exterminating, originally out of Northwest Atlanta, GA, has been serving homes and businesses 

for over 70 years. Since the beginning, our mission has been to create healthier living and working 

environments through extraordinary experiences and a people-first culture. 

Here’s What to Expect Next:  

• The same service, service schedule, pricing, and team. 

• Northwest and The Mouse on statements, trucks, uniforms, service paperwork, and more!  

(Please note: you may see Hulett on some items as we transition to Northwest)  

• A new website and customer portal. 

From your service to administrative professionals, the same team is here to support you with any 

questions! You do not need to do anything. Your services and service schedule will continue as usual.   

We look forward to earning your trust and delivering the extraordinary experiences you and our South 

Florida Northwest teammates deserve.  

 

We are grateful for the opportunity to serve you!  

 
 

Stanford & Stephen Phillips 

Co-Presidents, Northwest Exterminating 
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